
 

COMMUNITY 

MEETING 
Cooktown Racecource 

24 September 2024 | 5.30pm  

 

Cooktown Amateur Turf Club, as trustee of the State Reserve 

on which the racecourse is located, has prepared a draft Land 

Management Plan (LMP) to manage future interests and 

activities on the trust land, including leasing a portion of the 

reserve to Cooktown Horse Sports Association; and an 

overflow tourist park. 

The Club is now seeking the community’s feedback to ensure 

the LMP reflects the community’s requirements.  

Copies of the draft Land Management Plan are available by 

emailing cooktownturfclub@outlook.com or by phoning 

0428 873 187. 
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